
STF Team Arrives in Ukraine 

Mykhailo Ilin - January 15, 2019 

On January 15, we welcomed an STF team of five persons who came to Ukraine for a 21-day 

witnessing condition. 

On January 16 and 17, the young people attended a welcoming workshop. Then they joined the 

All-Ukrainian Members Meeting on January 18 to 20, after which they started their witnessing 

activity at the Kiev Witnessing Center. 

The STF members also had a chance to present their life stories in front of a group of visiting 

Korean high school students and at an international and multicultural youth meeting for 

witnessing center guests.  
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